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Hello Pro-life Heroes,
After a busy life-giving Respect Life Month and another hectic election season, join us for some fun and relaxation at the 2024 Bowling for Life is set for Saturday, November 16 from 1-4pm at Woodland Lanes in Livonia. Bowlers will collect pledges per pin, per strike, or per game. Fun, fellowship, raffles, prizes, two games of bowling, soft drinks, and shoe rental are included. Pre-registration is encouraged, but walk-ups are more than welcome next Saturday. Seek out pledges per pin, per strike, or per game. Find the pledge sheet online at https://milifespan.org. Children under twelve will bowl for free, so bring out the whole family! The flier is in these notes.
Registration is open for the Movement in Motion Bus Trip to the National March for Life in Washington D.C. until November 15. The buses leave am on Thursday, January 23 and return pm on Saturday, January 25. New this year is the Adult Bus option. Adults will ride a LIFESPAN chartered motor coach, stay in a dedicated block of hotel rooms, and receive transportation to the March for Life events on January 24. Parents with children are also welcome on this bus. The flier is inside these church notes. The registration link is: https://righttolifelifespan.regfox.com/2025-movement-in-motion-youth-bus-trip-to-dc. 
Christmas Cards have arrived in stock. Attractive new small and large cards are available for 2024. See the flier in these notes for the new designs. Popular large and small card designs from 2022 and 2023 also are available. Call, email, or stop by the Chapter Office to order cards. 
The 2024 Pro-Life Legislative Luncheon was on October 19. Speakers Jason Negri and Rep. James DeSana informed guests how to effectively oppose the threat of legalized Physician-Assisted Suicide in Michigan. Jason educated the audience on the great importance for everyone, regardless of financial standing, to have a trusted estate planning attorney draw up three documents: a Will, Financial Power of Attorney, and Medical Power of Attorney. The Medical Power of Attorney especially can specify your pro-life wishes and allows you to select a person you trust as your Patient Advocate who will have the final authority on medical decisions rather than simply defaulting to the health care personnel present. December Church Notes will focus on educating our communities about end-of-life issues including Physician-Assisted Suicide and the importance of a Medical Power of Attorney. Mr. Negri and LIFESPAN will be offering an intensive 6 hour training for those interested in becoming speakers on Physician-Assisted Suicide to educate in their communities during the coming tsunami of propaganda to pave the way for legal and widespread assisted suicide and euthanasia.
We give Thanks for You always! Happy Thanksgiving!
Yours for LIFE, 


Timothy Pruse
Wayne County Chapter Director
